
Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 

Barry Township 
County of Pine 

State of Minnesota 

April 19, 2000 

Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

RE: Proposed Boundary Adjustment 

Dear Ms. Scotillo and Mr. Ausmus : 

EC'D. BY 
B 

Jim Ausmus 
Clerk 
City of Hinckley 

MBA Docket Number A- 6262 Proposed Annexation to the City of Hinckley. 

The Town Board of Barry Township, Pine County pursuant to a resolution 

2 5 2000 

duly adopted by the Town Board on April 18, 2000 hereby objects to the proposed 

annexation of the following described property to the City of Hinckley for the following 
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